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FLPD SEARCHING FOR 

TWO ROBBERY 

SUSPECTS 
 

 

 

Link to video: https://youtu.be/aFs1VKvWi78 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a strong arm robbery that 
occurred on Wednesday, April 24th at approximately 9:20 P.M. The incident occurred on 
the beachside of A1A near Beach Place in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed two unknown suspects approached the victim who 
was sitting on a lounge chair and asked for money. The victim, who is autistic, hesitated 
as he was confused by the question. At this time, the suspects struck the victim in the 
face multiple times before forcefully removing his phone. The suspects then fled the area.  
 

The victim suffered several abrasions to his face as a result of the robbery.  
 

Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to contact Detective E. 
Kirtman at 954-828-6070. 
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